April 11, 1946

W,

Ny
Mr. Julius Unger ~
6401 24th Avenue %,
Brooklyn, New York

Dear Hr. Unger:

My check for 11.00 is inclosed. I should like you to
send me Astounding, Aprll and August 1930, February 1931, and
September 1940, if you still have them--only, however, if they
are copies with covers, in good, cleen condition.

Thank you for remembering my request, also for forwarding
the card to Doc Smith.

Sincerely yours,

R. W. Dodson



